
April 22, 2021 

GOOD DAY ALL, 

  

I want to thank each and everyone for your patience and understanding this past year. We are slowly coming 

back to normal and we are slowly getting back to full staff. We have many projects here at Green Valley Villas 

West; 

  

We have completed painting our 26 buildings for this year, we have also started re plastering and working on all 

four (4) pools. We have also started removing our swamp coolers from Laundry rooms and we will be installing 

four (4) new mini splits. We will also move forward with our preventive maintenance and removing oleanders. 

  

Polychip is coming up JULY 5-9 

 

 *PLEASE PLEASE TELL YOUR NEIGHBORS AND MAKE SURE TO MOVE YOUR VEHICLE WE DONT 

WANT TO TOW ANY VEHICLES* 

  

Our biggest project to come this year is fixing our tables and sitting areas around Villas West. We have many 

more projects coming up. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

JD Sotelo 

General Manager 

 

 

 

 
 
 


